HVA: Notice of receiving the coordination pledge of the old management board
On 20 Feb 2019, HVA Investment Joint Stock Company announced the receiving the coordination pledge of the old management board as follows:
Notice of the new Management Board receiving the receiving the coordination pledge of the old Management Board about handing over the documents, materials and commitment on handling the financial issues as follows:
- The old Management Board of the Company led by Mr. Nguyen Khanh Toan – Former Chair of      Board of Directors, former General Director committed the old Management Board to handing over the documents, materials and commitment on handling the financial issues. The details are as follows:

- The old Management Board - represented by Mr. Nguyen Khanh Toan pledged to hand over the accounting documents, materials and other documents of the Company to the new Management Board 

- Based on the documents handed over, the Management Board will review, collate and deal with the issues related to benefits to the old employees of the Company (salary, insurance…)

- The old Management Board will coordinate with the new Management Board to restructure the investment in ineffective subsidiaries, associated companies to collect the investment capital
- The old Management Board will coordinate with the new Management Board to collect debts and reimbursement of unregulated advances
- The old Management Board pledged to coordinate with the new Management Board and the auditor to fulfill the audited 2018 financial statements

- In addition, the good news to HVA shareholders is the Board of Directors of the Company has been contacting with some South Korean and American strategic partners for investments in the fields of technology, finance, pharmacy… which will be presented at the 2019 annual General Meeting of Shareholders by the Board of Directors 
